April Newsletter

The Easter Holiday Club has been a great success and the children had a great time getting involved in lots of fun activities including pizza making, Easter crafts, trips to the cinema, walks to local parks, soup and bread making to name a few. 

We all said our very sad farewells to Lucy who has now left us to join the Strathclyde Police, we will all really miss her but wish her all the best for the future and know she will come back and visit. 

We are currently recruiting for a new plaworker and interviews commence on the 20th of April. Until our new playworker commences employment we welcome back Fiona Docherty who will be covering Lucy's shifts. 

The new parents/carer questionnaire is now on line and it is important to us that you complete it whenever you get the chance.  Your feedback allows us to improve our service to both you and the children. 

Up and coming holiday clubs are as follows 
· 3rd May for the election. The school is closed so trip to Mill Farm - strictly from 9-5 only. 
· 7th May school is again closed and we are currently planning alternative arrangements
· 8th May back in school for activities
· 21st May back in school for activities

The closing date for booking these holiday clubs is the Monday the 23rd April 
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